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LUNCH ROOM
REMINDERS

PGC REMINDER

LUNCH ORDERING

PICTURE DAY
Picture Day 2024 is this Monday!

Click here for the link
Picture Day ID: EVTNWSZ67

Students may wear their Sunday best.
No jeans, no open-toed shoes, no bare

shoulders.  
7th and 8th grade only are allowed to

change into Spirit Wear afterwards. 

If you have not completed the updated
Protecting God’s Children or have not
taken it since January 2020, you must

complete this in order to volunteer in the
building or for any field trip. 
Here is the link to sign up. 

There are in-person as well as online.
Please email the certificate to Ms. Jackie

when it is complete. 
AGAIN, YOU WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO

VOLUNTEER IN THE BUILDING OR ON TRIPS
UNLESS THIS IS COMPLETE. 

Lunch is re-opened for the second half
of October, the 14th through the 31st. It
will close on Friday, October 10th, at 3

p.m. Please know that this is a one-
time re-open. You must purchase for

the entire month ahead of time for
November and subsequent months.

Here is the link for FACTS.  

SHORTS
Shorts are acceptable through
the end of the first quarter, Friday,
October 25th. 

Please review the lunch parent
expectations

We are going back to general sign-
ups, not based on class only. 

Sign up for 1-8
Sign up for PK, KP, & K

5TH GRADERS AT CAMP
COPNECONIC

https://my.lifetouch.com/mylifetouch/?gad_source=1&gclid=CjwKCAjwl6-3BhBWEiwApN6_klQ0ioVqVR8b79h5nw_siHeWULU7hEay3DcoeS3qfZo-pnj56SEOfhoCLeoQAvD_BwE#/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=search&utm_content=lifetouch_brand_exact
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theOrgID=15163&theme=0
https://factsmgt.com/login/
https://theeaglesroost-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/rscaramucci_stedith_org/EaA71yPu6b1Ao7-SMIvqtlMBA_St-08qh2YW5GiIgHPSWw?e=g83aUx
https://theeaglesroost-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/rscaramucci_stedith_org/EaA71yPu6b1Ao7-SMIvqtlMBA_St-08qh2YW5GiIgHPSWw?e=g83aUx
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-51998917-lunch
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-51996270-kindergarten


Important
Dates

From kittens to chickens, guppies to puppies, Deacon Don will be BLESSING all pets
great and small. This event celebrating the Feast of St. Francis is open to the entire
community, so come and enjoy this wonderful annual St. Edith tradition. The Pet
Blessing is tomorrow at 1:30pm on the Parish Office Patio, Rain or Shine. 
Tomorrow from 12-3 p.m. is the 8th grade Car Wash! All proceeds benefit their
Washington DC trip. 
Tuesday, October 8th is Bike/Scooter Day for P.E. class! First, second, and third graders
are to bring their bikes or scooters and helmets. A flyer from Mrs. Herrick went home. 
No School Thursday, October 17th, and Friday, October 18th, due to MANS conference.
Don’t forget about our first skating party this year on Monday, October 21st! See the
attached flyer.  
The next Virtues Assembly is Thursday, October 24th, at 2:15 p.m. Fifth grade will be
presenting, and we will recognize October’s Eagle of the Month. 
See the attached flyer for SEPA’s Halloween Party on Friday, October 25th! Please
register at this link by Wednesday, October 16th.  
The Fall Book Fair will be here the week of November 4th and November 11th. Students
will be shopping the week of the 4th, and it will be open for conferences the week of the
11th.  
No School Tuesday, November 5th due to Election Day and Teacher PD.
Conferences will be Wednesday, November 13th, from 3:30-7:00, and Thursday,
November 14th, from 8:00-1:00. Sign up Geniuses will be going out within the next
couple of weeks.  
No School Thursday, November 14th, and Friday, November 15th, due to conferences.
See the attached flyer for our upcoming STEM night! Please register at this link by
November 15, 2024. 
Save the Date for the Sip and Shop on Saturday, December 14th. We are looking to get
donations for the Sip and Shop, including lottery tickets, gift cards, bath products, etc.
for baskets. All proceeds benefit upgrades to our school’s technology! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd5_-dWBTuoLtR0GKc8X4J2u0bVS5PyKsQEkMC5UBoswL3foA/viewform
https://forms.gle/P6XQYMy5tF4dQiZq9


THIS WEEK
WITH MRS.

KELLY
This was a busy week in SEL with songs,

chimes & leaves! K Prep started a new unit
on feelings. Students in grades K – 3
practiced how to focus attention to

enhance learning, tune out distractions
and interact positively with classmates.

Students in grades 4 & 5 are refining their
goal setting skills and practicing how to

work on both individual and group goals.
Grade 6 learned about peer pressure and
leadership qualities. A few classrooms did

an exercise with leaves this week, and it
reminded me of the wonder just one leaf
can bring! Spending time in nature and

slowing down to take in the sights, smells,
sounds and textures of fall can be
refreshing for the mind and body.



8th Grade Car Wash
Fundraiser benefiting 8th

Grade’s Washington DC Trip 
Date: Saturday, October 5th

Location: St. Edith Catholic
Church Parking Lot 

Time: 12-3 p.m. 
Cost: Donations 

Please come and support the
St. Edith Catholic School 8th

Grade Class Trip!

Gigi Wheaton is at St. Jude,
undergoing treatment. Follow her

journey on Facebook: 
Rock the Love for Gigi 

Gianna “Gigi” Wheaton
350 North Third Street

Memphis, TN 38105


